Chancellor’s Advisory Committee on Staff Climate Minutes

19 March 2009, 11:00 a.m. - noon
Hinderaker 3rd Floor Conference Room – Hinderaker Hall

Attendance Table

	VC Diaz
	X
	Union Coalition Rep, Crosthwaite
	X

	VP Moses
	X
	Asst. Dean Carlson
	

	AVC Rowley
	X
	Asst.  VC Allen Ortega
	X

	Professor Ellstrand
	
	Asst. VC Voce
	X

	AVC Plumley
	X
	Diversity Council Rep, Bradeen
	

	Manager Anderson
	X
	Director Lovekin
	X

	Communication Chair,  Salomon
	X
	Recognition Chair, Blondel
	X

	Career Oppty. Chair, Lemire
	X
	Staff Assembly Rep, Sims
	

	Recognition Chair, Blondel
	X
	
	


1. New Hire and Exit Survey Reports
· The group reviewed the reports prepared by Wonderlic Consulting Inc.  Results on both the new hire and exit surveys were positive overall. 
· These results will be posted on the climate survey website once it is revised.

· A suggestion was made to use the pertinent information on the UCR Jobs website.

2. Staff Climate Program Web site
· Sue Anderson and Allan Crosthwaite shared their ideas for a new climate survey website.  There was discussion about who would create and maintain the site and the focus of the website.

· The group agreed that the focus of the website should be broader than the climate survey program.

· Anderson asked committee members to submit ideas for the content that should appear on the site and a name for the site.  A revised template for the site will be shared at the April meeting.
3. System Demos

· Chuck Rowley briefly demo’d the Here to Help website.

· Rowley demo’d the iReview, online reclassification system.  There was extended discussion about the information presented in the system.  As a result of the discussion, information pertaining to salary will be presented after justification for the reclassification is completed.

4. Discussion of Staff Awareness of the Budget Situation

· The group discussed at length the most effective forms of communicating budget information to staff.  

5. Staff Climate Program Workgroup Updates

· This item was carried over to the April meeting.

